315t January 2022

Strictly Confidential
Minister of Health
Stephen Donnelly T.D.
Leinster House,
Kildare Street,

Dublin 2

Re: PQ ref 63516/21

Ceannasai Seirbhise Curam Priomhuil
Cdram Slainte Pobail Thoir,

Bloc B, Larionad Cathrach,

An tSraid Mhor, Bré,

Co. Chill Mhantain, A98 X329

T: (01) 274 4215 R: hospc.cheast@hse.ie

Head of Service Primary Care

HSE Community Healthcare East,

Block B, Civic Centre,

Main Street, Bray,

Co. Wicklow, A98 X329

T: (01) 274 4215 E: hospc.cheast@hse.ie

**To ask the Minister for Health about the services that are currently operated out of the
premises (Rathclaren House, Dublin Rd, Little Bray, Bray, Co. Wicklow); and if he will make a

statement on the matter.

Dear Minister Donnelly,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health and Children for response. |
have examined the matter and the following outlines the position.

Rathclaren House, Dublin Rd, Bray, Co. Wicklow is a recently vacated HSE property. All healthcare
services are now operating from the new Primary Care Centre at (Killarney Road, Bray).

I trust this information is of assistance to you but should you have any further queries please do not

hesitate to contact me.

\ﬁ* sincergly,

Em;ﬁa Smyth
Head of Service, Primary Care




